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Dates for your diary: 
x Year 5 swimming— 

(every Friday)                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             

x Money management 
course at SMAB for 
parents/carers—Starting 
4th November. 2.00 p.m. 
ending 25th      November 
(x4 weekly sessions) 

x Year 4 GeoBus trip—
Tuesday 19th November 

x ESOL classes—
Wednesdays 1.00 p.m.  

x Science Ninja launch for 
all parents—Thursday 
21st November at 2.15 p.m.   

x Year 6 ‘MyBank’           
project –Thursday 21st  
November and Thursday 
5th December 

x 3S class assembly—
Friday 22nd November 8.40 
a.m. 

x  5L class assembly—
Friday 6th December  8.40 
a.m.   

x Christmas pantos—Years 3 
& 4 Tues. 10th Dec., Years 5 
& 6 Wed. 11th Dec.  

x 5E class assembly—
Friday 13th December  8.40 
a.m.   

x End of term—Thursday 
19th December. 1.00 p.m.  

x Back to school—   
Tuesday 7th January  2020 
at 8.30 a.m.  
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YEAR 6 MYBNK WORKSHOP 
 
My Bank recently vis-
ited year 6 to discuss 
how to save our mon-
ey. We had an assem-
bly and workshop 
where we discussed 
scenarios and prob-
lems where we used 
our knowledge of mon-
ey to solve them. In 
addition, we watched 
videos of ‘Young Entre-

preneurs’ and another about ‘delayed gratification’. Overall it 
was very informative and we thoroughly enjoyed it – we are 
looking forward to their return in a fortnight when we will be 
learning more about money management.  

STEVE MCQUEEN YEAR 3 OPENS 
AT TATE BRITAIN  

In September 2018, our cur-
rent Year 4 took part in an 
exc i t ing  pro jec t .  Turner 
Prize-winning art ist  and   
Oscar -winning  f i lmmaker 
Steve McQueen, together 
with Tate Britain, Artangel and A New Direction, unveil one 
of the most ambitious visual portraits of citizenship ever un-
dertaken in one of the world’s largest cities.    
    An epic portrait of the future of London - this vast new art-
work captures thousands of local children in a milestone year 
in their development. 76,146 Year 3 pupils from 1,504 London 
schools will be featuring in 3,128 class photographs in the 
Duveen Galleries at Tate Britain from 12 November 2019 - 03 
May 2020. 
   Over the past week, you may have been aware of Year 3 
class photographs popping up on over 600 billboards across 
London's 33 boroughs as part of an accompanying, city-wide 
outdoor exhibition organised by Artangel, which continues 
across London until 18 November 2019.  
     Why not take your child to visit the Tate Britain. Can they 
find themselves? Do you recognise anyone?  
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CLASS   

3S 3 97.33% 

3T 1 98.97% 

3M 5 98.21% 

4I 1 95.71% 

4C 8 98.19% 

4H 11 95.17% 

5A 4 99.26% 

5E 9 100% 

5L 6 95.56% 

6B 3 97.92% 

6O 0 97.27% 

6W 1 98.64% 

FOTSA EASYFUNDRAISING MESSAGE 
Calling all online shoppers!  
   You can raise money for FOTSA  through your everyday online 
shopping with retailers like Amazon, Tesco and Argos and it’s 
completely free! We’ve already raised £522 with easyfundraising 
but we really want to raise more.  
   Next time you are shopping online, first please go to https://
www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/fotsa/ and help us raise even more!  

PUNCTUALITY AND ATTENDANCE TABLE 
Which class will win the trophies next week?  

  
6O won the punctuality trophy with an amazing 
0 lates 5E won the attendance trophy again with 
100%. Amazing!  

PARENT GOVERNORS  
Are you interested in becoming  

a parent governor?  
 

We are still looking for a parent governor, if 
any parent is interested in becoming a gover-
nor please let the office know. If you would 
like to know more, I am more than happy to  
discuss what the role entails. 

CHILDREN IN NEED AND ANTI-BULLYING DAY   
This Friday the children came to school dressed 
in blue for national Anti-bullying week and Chil-
dren in Need. All  proceeds will go to Children in 
Need. Please read our behaviour policy/Anti bul-
lying policy on SMAB website. We also have anti-
bullying VIPs who help to reinforce  our policies. 
Altogether we raised £295.30.Thank you for your 
support. 

TOTTENHALL SCHOOL IS CLOSED ON 12th DECEMBER FOR THE  

GENERAL ELECTION. SMAB SCHOOL WILL REMAIN OPEN .  

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/fotsa/
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/fotsa/

